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Circular 0104 

 

                                                     30 December 2022 

 

 

NEW YEARS PUBLIC HOLIDAYS: 
 
          
Dear Residents,  
 
There will be refuse removal on Monday 2 January 2023. Please put your bins out for collection. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
Wilma Swart 

Village Manager 
 

 


